
Ref: Ruby Ward – HASC Follow up 05/11/21 

Councillor Wildey 
Gun Wharf, 
Dock Road, 
Chatham, 
Kent 
ME4 4TR 

Sent via email: 
David.wildey@medway.gov.uk 

Date: 15 November 2021 

Directorate of Health Improvement 
Kent House 

81 Station Road 
Ashford 

Kent 
TN23 1PP 

Phone: 07785 721103 

Email: c.selkirk@nhs.net 
www.kentandmedwayccg.nhs.uk 

Dear Cllr Wildey, 

Many thanks for your letter. We note and understand the points you raise and welcome your suggestions 
for the future. We look forward to continuing working with you and your colleagues over the coming 
months on the Ruby Ward programme.  

The additional site suggestions that came through the public consultation responses are being evaluated 
against the same criteria as the other sites that have been considered, as described in the pre-
consultation business case. We are working up mitigations to travel and transport concerns and will be 
happy to share our approach on this with HASC members once drafted. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

  Cc: 
 Michael Turner Principal Democratic Services Officer, Democratic Services, Medway Council 
  Wilf Williams Accountable Officer, Kent and Medway CCG, SRO for the Kent and Medway    

Integrated Care System 
 Karen Benbow Director of System Commissioning, Kent and Medway CCG 
  Tom Stevenson Director of Communications and Engagement, Kent and Medway CCG 
  Andy Oldfield Deputy Director Mental Health and Dementia Commissioning, Kent and Medway 

CCG 

Caroline Selkirk 
Executive Director of Health Improvement / Chief Operating Officer 
NHS Kent and Medway Clinical Commissioning Group 
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